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Dear Colleague







18th January 2011
Invitation to Campaign for Social Science (CfSS) North West Region Roadshow 

Tuesday 8th February 2011 

12:30pm – 2pm

Venue: University of Liverpool - the Hub, the Foresight Centre, University of Liverpool, 1 Brownlow Street, Liverpool, L69 3GL (map attached)

Courses Viewed

Local Host: Professor Sir Howard Newby AcSS, Vice Chancellor, University of Liverpool and President of the Academy of Social Sciences
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
I am glad to invite you (and all social scientists) to a Regional Roadshow for the Campaign for Social Science (CfSS). The details are shown above.
You will have seen from the special issue of the Academy’s eBulletin issued recently that the Campaign for Social Science is being launched on 20th January at the House of Lords. The objective is to gain greater public recognition and support for social science.  There is an associated development appeal to raise £250,000 to provide the funds to pursue the Campaign over a period of years.

The format for the roadshow will comprise short presentations about the Campaign by the Academy’s President, Professor Sir Howard Newby AcSS, Chair of Council, Professor Cary Cooper CBE AcSS, Campaign Board Chair, Professor Tony Crook AcSS and me. Several members of the Campaign Board will be present.
The presentations will be followed by what we anticipate will be a vigorous Q&A session. This is a real opportunity to make your views known and engage in dialogue. I hope you will take up this opportunity. 

The format is informal. There is no need to register – simply turn up. By kind hospitality of the local hosts, light refreshments will be available. There is some car parking on site. 
Several publishers will be present too; and the local media.

I look forward to seeing you soon.

Yours sincerely
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Stephen Anderson

Executive Director

